
For more information, call us at +65 6324 9029 or email secretariat@iia.org.sg.

Dear Member,

We have shared with members the media announcement on the 2021 IIA International Conference on 14
June 2021.

Notably, the market regulator, Singapore Exchange Regulation (SGX RegCo) is one of the 2021 IIA
International Conference’s Supporting Sponsors. “Good governance begins at home and internal audit is at
the frontline of our system of checks and balances. As the world faces changes and is fraught with more
uncertainties, a strong internal audit function will serve as the compass to help companies stay on course,"
said Mr Tan Boon Gin, CEO of SGX RegCo.

SGX RegCo shared its expectations in its Regulator's Column “What SGX RegCo Expects of Issuers' Internal
Audit Function”. The publication focused on the IIA’s Core Principles 2, 3 and 5 that are applicable to SGX
Listing Rules and Code of Corporate Governance Practice Note 10 with respect to the internal audit
function. Working closely with SGX RegCo, IIA Singapore will be issuing technical guidance to guide
companies in the application of the Core Principles and the adoption of the International Internal Audit
Standards.

We encourage you to set aside time to read the message from SGX RegCo here.

You can write to us at secretariat@iia.org.sg if you have queries regarding the Core Principles.

Thank you.

Goh Puay Cheh, CIA, CRMA
Executive Director
The Institute of Internal Auditors Singapore
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